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            Circular 53-2023     
  

 

                                   19 July 2023 

      
Dear Residents 
 
JOHANNESBURG WATER NOTICE OF WATER INTERUPTION: 
 
There is a  planned shutdown to effect repairs to a main supply line on the 27th of July 2023 from  

08:00 – 16:00.  

 
 Kengies is one of the affected areas with Frederick Road being specifically mentioned. 
This  means that the Village will be without water for this period.  Please ensure you will up your kettles and 
water bottles in anticipation of this 8 hours without water. 
 

Please take care not to use all the water in the geyser during this period or letting your geyser run empty. 
This can result in the element burning if the geyser runs dry.  Should you use the water in the geyser, 
please switch off the geyser until such time as the water has been restored and you are sure your geyser 
has filled up.  It will then be safe to switch the geyser on again. Should you be unsure of how to go about 
switching your geyser off, please feel free to contact Marius Viljoen who will assist you. 
 

Water will be available at the clubhouse for anybody who needs to collect. 

 
 
Warm Regards 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 
 



 

  

 


